
 

 

DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA OFFICE OF PUBLIC-PRIVATE PARTNERSHIPS 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS - POSTPONED 

 

Delivery of Smart Street Lighting Project 

 

The District of Columbia Office of Public-Private Partnerships (“DC OP3”), in coordination with 

the District Department of Transportation (“DDOT”) and the Office of the Chief Technology 

Officer (“OCTO”), hereby gives notice that the previously scheduled public hearings regarding 

the District’s Smart Lighting Project (“Project”) have been postponed indefinitely.  The District 

intends to reschedule the hearings at a later date and will provide notice to effected Advisory 

Neighborhood Commissions (ANCs) and in the D.C. Register at least 30 days prior to those 

hearings. 

 

The Project is proposed modernize the District’s more than 75,000 streetlights by converting 

them to LED technology with remote monitoring and control capabilities and deploy Smart City 

technology, including expansion of the District broadband Wi-Fi network and a platform for 

future uses and applications.  It is also anticipated that the selected developer will obtain private 

financing for the Project and operate and maintain the existing and improved lighting systems 

under a long-term, performance-based contract.    

 

For those interested in learning more about the Project, please visit http://op3.dc.gov/streetlights. 

http://op3.dc.gov/streetlights

